
North Korea ballistic missile test:
FCDO spokesperson statement

News story

A Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office spokesperson statement on North
Korea’s ballistic missile test on 5 November.

A Foreign, Commonwealth & Development Office spokesperson said:

DPRK launching four short-range ballistic missiles on 5 November
would be a clear violation of UN Security Council Resolutions.

As the G7 Foreign Ministers agreed this week, the DPRK must abandon
its nuclear weapons, existing nuclear programs, and any other
weapons of mass destruction and ballistic missile programs in a
complete, verifiable and irreversible manner.
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